
MEMORANDUM 

Date: November 3, 2020  

To: All residents, families & team members 

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

Since our communication last week, we have had no new cases of COVID-19 at The Legacy at North 
Augusta. Last week in our weekly testing, only one individual who tested positive previously was still 
testing positive. The other three were negative. We are all thankful for the swift recovery these 
residents have had. We are hopeful this week, everyone will test negative. Once we have two full 
weeks without positive tests in residents or team members, we will begin our reopening process.  

Residents that are not currently quarantined are enjoying walks outside, activities in small numbers, 
and window and virtual visits. I know that everyone is anxious for additional restrictions to ease and 
as we follow infection control procedures, we will again ease into reopening. 

Right now, we can still accommodate virtual visits. You may schedule a virtual visit here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits.  

As always, we are thankful for everyone’s cooperation, patience and prayers during this time.  

As a reminder, all updates can be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward. 
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